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Our reference: DIV/18/11471

Dear R Leveson
Request for Information — Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987
We refer to your email request dated 29 June 2018 for information on library wage levels.

Your request has been processed according to the provisions of the Local Government Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the "Act").

Your request for information has been granted, and Council’s responses are shown under your
questions below:

- ‘the number of people employed in your public service library”
In our Libraries division, we employ 78 permanent staff.

- ‘the number of people employed in your public library service being paid less than $20.55 per
hour”

As from 1 July 2018 all Libraries staff will be paid $20.55 as a minimum.

If you require any more assistance, please contact me. My contact details are at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerely

Lyn Herriot

EXECUTIVE ASSISTANT
CORPORATE SERVICES



